Robertson, Beth

From: Huff, Eugene

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 10:33 AM
To: Wieden, Ted

Subject: FW: mceb update

From: llich, Aleksandar

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 11:03 AM
To: Huff, Eugene <ehuff@4cd.edu>

Cc: Holt, Russell <RHolt@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: mceb update

Hello Gene. MCEB met last week with the following results.

1. Russ Holt has agreed to be interim MCEB Chair. The next meeting is scheduled for mid-July at which time there
will be an election for permanent officers.

2. We've had pretty good response for new members (3 from District!) so hopefully the ref-formed committee can
improve the work we have been doing.

3. Michael Almaguer will assist with the transition but will not continue with MCEB next year.

There was some confusion on some of the P&P’s we went over so please check with Russ about any questions you may
have.

1. HR 2030.0S was approved

2. 2015.05.19 Packet Pyle — a second read but no vote as we were told this has still not been approved by DGC and
thus there may be changes (please advise if incorrect)

3. SLO’s for managers was again included on the agenda; this may have been confusion on my part as the
committee felt it had already approved it (please advise as necessary).

I think that’s about it but let me know if | missed something. Thanks a lot.

Aleks



